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STP Phase 2 Education Series Part 1:

Disaggregation of Gross Pay Items

Over the next few weeks, I will provide an educational series on STP Phase 2 via

this newsletter.

Part 1 of this series looks at one of the key changes to STP - the disaggregation of

gross pay items in your payroll.

For the current STP Phase 1, it is acceptable to lump pay items such as paid leave,

overtime, bonuses, and salary sacri�ce into gross pay on a payslip. When STP

http://localhost:3000/decode_hex/68747470733a2f2f707265766965772e6d61696c65726c6974652e636f6d2f71346d366836
http://www.e-bas.com.au/


New Work-Mindset
Over the last few weeks, I

have completely turned

my beliefs about work,

upside down and inside

out.

Stapled Super Funds
From 1st November 2021,

when a new employee

starts working for you, you

must pay their super into

their “Stapled Super Fund”

if he/she does not provide

you with a choice of fund.

Director ID
Are you a director? You

need to read this! Director

ID is coming in November

2021.

Travel Diaries
Now that travel is back on

the agenda, here is a

refresher for business

Phase 2 begins on 1 January 2022, this will change.

STP Phase 2 requires a disaggregation or breakdown of pay items, such as those

shown in the graphic above, into separate lines on the payslip. Further, it requires

a breakdown of each allowance type you pay to employees. In conjunction with

this, each pay item will need to be mapped to a relevant STP code within your

software for correct reporting to the ATO. Your software provider is working hard

to ensure that you will be able to prepare your payroll to meet STP 2 standards,

including code mapping.

Below is a graphic displaying the pay items to be included in each income payment

type. Here is a link from the ATO explaining the STP codes which will be mapped
to these income types.

Remember, STP Phase 2 begins on 1 January 2022, however, your software

provider may not be ready until later in 2022.  We advise that you check with your

provider to ensure you are ready to update your payroll when the time comes.
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owners about using travel

diaries.
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